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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

November 12, 2015 

     

 

 

Mark Meader 

749 Fox Rd 

Lino Lakes MN 55014 

 

 

VIA EMAIL: mark@markmeader.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 716 Jessamine Avenue East 

 

Dear Mr. Meader: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 10, 2015 Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing 

Officer, has recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, November 17, 

2015 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  This will give Inspector Dan Klein a chance to re-

inspect the parking surfaces and take photos to determine if the class 5 is really class 5.  She 

stated is she comfortable with not having a 3-ft setback.  You or Inspector Klein may also take 

photos of the cracks on the sidewalk to further discuss the issue if you still want to appeal it. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, November 18, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. 

in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c:   Fire Supervisors 

 Daniel Klein 
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